
 

 

 

BY EMAIL ONLY 

 
Simon Graham-Smith 

Planning Department 
London Borough of Richmond upon Thames 

Civic Centre 
44 York Street, Twickenham  

TW1 3BZ 

              
  28156/A5/EIA 

14th January 2021 
Dear Simon, 

 

RICHMOND UPON THAMES COLLEGE, TWICKENHAM 
 

REQUEST FOR SCOPING OPINION UNDER REGULATION 15 OF THE TOWN AND COUNTRY 
PLANNING (ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT) REGULATIONS 2017 (AS 
AMENDED)  
 

We write on behalf of Clarion Housing Group to request an Environmental Impact Assessment 

Scoping Opinion in accordance with Regulation 15 of the Town and Country Planning 
(Environmental Impact Assessment) Regulations 2017 (as amended) from London Borough of 

Richmond upon Thames (LBRuT) with respect to the proposed development at Richmond upon 
Thames College, in Twickenham.   

 

In accordance with Regulation 15 (2) of the EIA Regulations, this report is accompanied by: 
 

• A plan sufficient to identify the land;  

• A brief description of the nature and purpose of the development, including its location and 

technical capacity; 

• An explanation of the likely significant effects of the development on the environment; and 

• Such other information or representations as the person making the request may wish to 
provide or make. 

 
I would be grateful for an acknowledgement, or formal receipt of this submission , together with 

notification of the expiry date of the statutory period of five weeks for scoping, as set out in the 

EIA Regulations. 
 

Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
NEIL PURVIS 

Senior Environmental Planner  
 

Enc. Richmond College, Twickenham EIA Scoping Report


